

WILL WE HAVE ENOUGH PASTORS? WILL OUR PASTORS BE WELL-GROUNDED IN GOD'S WORD AND THE LUTHERAN CONFESSIONS? WILL THEY BE ABLE TO TEACH AND EQUIP DISCIPLES AT ALL AGES AND STAGES OF LIFE?

The NALS will continue to answer "YES" to these questions with your help during North American Lutheran Seminary Month.

The North American Lutheran Seminary needs both your prayers and generous financial support to continue our mission of preparing competent, evangelical, and confessional pastors who will faithfully and eagerly serve in the decades to come.

Here are some startling facts illustrating the urgent need for growing the Seminary of the North American Lutheran Church:

- Approximately nine out of 10 NALC pastors are over the age of 40.
- 75 percent of pastors are over the age of 60.
- Since 2010, the NALC has grown to more than 420 congregations and is still growing.

As a result, the Seminary's student body, faculty, and staff are already growing and preparing to grow even more at our residential campus in Ambridge as well as at extension sites and through relationships with undergraduate institutions across North America. Join us this May to observe North American Lutheran Seminary Month. With your prayers and generous donation, you are supporting the NALS and providing for the future of the North American Lutheran Church.

Gifts for this year's North American Lutheran Seminary Month may be remitted to:

North American Lutheran Church PO Box 860565 Minneapolis, MN 55486-0565

Checks should be payable to North American Lutheran Church or NALC. Use the memo line to indicate North American Lutheran Seminary or NALS.



WILL WE HAVE ENOUGH PASTORS? WILL OUR PASTORS BE WELL-GROUNDED IN GOD'S WORD AND THE LUTHERAN CONFESSIONS? WILL THEY BE ABLE TO TEACH AND EQUIP DISCIPLES AT ALL AGES AND STAGES OF LIFE?

The NALS will continue to answer "YES" to these questions with your help during North American Lutheran Seminary Month.

The North American Lutheran Seminary needs both your prayers and generous financial support to continue our mission of preparing competent, evangelical, and confessional pastors who will faithfully and eagerly serve in the decades to come.

Here are some startling facts illustrating the urgent need for growing the Seminary of the North American Lutheran Church:

- Approximately nine out of 10 NALC pastors are over the age of 40.
- 75 percent of pastors are over the age of 60.
- Since 2010, the NALC has grown to more than 420 congregations and is still growing.

As a result, the Seminary's student body, faculty, and staff are already growing and preparing to grow even more at our residential campus in Ambridge as well as at extension sites and through relationships with undergraduate institutions across North America. Join us this May to observe North American Lutheran Seminary Month. With your prayers and generous donation, you are supporting the NALS and providing for the future of the North American Lutheran Church.

Gifts for this year's North American Lutheran Seminary Month may be remitted to:

North American Lutheran Church PO Box 860565 Minneapolis, MN 55486-0565

Checks should be payable to North American Lutheran Church or NALC. Use the memo line to indicate North American Lutheran Seminary or NALS.